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UNCLASSIFIED 

UNCLASSIFIED 

As advised in our acknowledgement of 6 December 2024, the response to your request, 
with any personal details withheld, will be published on the Toitū Te Whenua Land 
Information New Zealand website. This is likely to be published by 31 January 2025. 

Nāku noa, nā 

Patrick Griffin 
Principal Customer Regulatory Specialist – Titles Lead Proactive release 

 




